Police super-complaints: force
response to police perpetrated
domestic abuse
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1. 30 June 2022

Added the completed report from HMICFRS, IOPC and College of Policing.
This report is in response to the original super-complaint from the
Centre for Women’s Justice.

2. 8 September 2020

First published.
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